

QEH CONNECTS

Come Hear & Share!



Lets Get Better Together!

The Queen Elizabeth Hospital is reaching out to communities across the country and we are in your area on Saturday March 15, 2014! Join us at Queens College Secondary School, Husbands, St. James, from 5:30 pm.

Your views are important to us so come out and share!



- Don't know what services we offer?
- Have an important question to ask?
- Do you know the cost to deliver the services we offer?



HPV: The Facts

Dr. Vikash Chatrani, Consultant Gynae-Oncologist will be showcasing HPV as it relates to Cancer.

This is a very controversial topic. Come and hear the facts!

WE WILL BE THERE TO ANSWER THOSE
QUESTIONS AND MORE! SEE YOU THERE!

Bring a paper and pad to make notes for the Q & A segment!

Be a part of this important meeting towards 'Getting Better Together'